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HEALTH MELA ON 14TH SEPTEMBER AT LEYLAND CIVIC CENTRE 

 

We are now planning for next  Health Mela  that will be held on Saturday 14th September at Leyland 
Civic Centre  . 

On behalf of the organisers, National Forum for Health and Wellbeing, I wish to extend an invitation to 
you and your representatives to participate in the next  Health Mela. 

Please complete the attached reply slip and return to the address indicated by the due date. Every year 
we get an increased demand for places from prospective exhibitors which exceeds the space available. 
If your organisation is to be represented at these events, please apply as soon as possible and you will 
be contacted again nearer the date to confirm arrangements for the day. 

 

Hopefully we can look forward to seeing you on the day. 

Yours faithfully, 

Professor Romesh Gupta, OBE 

( Chairman ) 

 

 

We will* / will not* be able to participate in the Health Melas on 14th September.  

 
Contact Name: -……………………………………....................................................................................................... 
 

Organisation Address:-………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

              ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

             …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Telephone:-            ……………………………………………….      E mail:- ………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Please respond by 15th August 2013 to  Ravindra Shah, nfHW, 19 Ashleigh Court, Fulwood, Preston PR2 9WU 

E mail:  madhushah@talktalk.net. 
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